
Click to view this email in a browser

Today is a 
GREAT
 Day 

to be a 
Theta Delt!
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GreekTrack is ready to
Launch

Please keep an eye out for a notification in your email asking you to register for
GreekTrack. This is a Brother’s only portal used for communication, storage of
important Charge documents, a personal profile and management of Charge
operations. Through this portal you will be able to manage your own membership
profile, including updating contact information and paying most Charge and
Fraternity related bills. You will also be able to store and review Charge meeting
minutes, bylaws, and transition manuals. Both a Charge and Fraternity calendar
will also be available. As you move into alumni status you will be able to remain in
contact with brothers both past and present. Please register when invited.

Job Opportunity
Theta Delta Chi is looking for an exceptional brother to become our next Charge
Consultant. Travel the country on behalf of, “The Old Lady,” learn valuable skills
that employers are looking for, all while, experiencing the positive feeling of
working at the International Level of the Fraternity in a truly unique environment.
Applications for this position will be opening soon and it is never too late to
consider this great opportunity. For more information, please contact current
Charge consultant, Julian Weller, Mu Triton ’19, jweller@tdx.org or John Lowry,
Theta Triton ’13, jlowry@tdx.org or visit jobs.thetadeltachi.net.

   Exceptional Brothers
Doing Exceptional Things
Michael Burns, Epsilon Triton '80 & 
Jack Furst, Epsilon Triton '81

When Michael Burns, Epsilon Triton ’80 entered
Arizona State University, little did he know he
would be honored by Arizona State University,
Hollywood and the entire Brotherhood of Theta
Delta Chi. Brother Burns is the Vice Chairman of
Lionsgate, a film studio and global content
platform. On March 15, 2017 Bro. Burns was
honored as ASU’s Alumnus of the year. His career
began as a sales representative for IBM, then to
serving as the Managing Director and Heads of the
Office at Prudential Securities in L.A. and
eventually to Lionsgate where he finally became
Vice Chairman.

The University of Arizona, at the same event,
honored Jack Furst, Epsilon Triton ’81 as their
Philanthropist of the year. Jack is a private equity
investor becoming a founding partner in his own
firm. In 2003 he endowed the Jack D. Furst
Professor of Finance and sponsored the Furst
Honors Scholarship for an undergraduate honors
student completing a thesis in private equity
financing. Most recently he worked with the Sun
Devil Stadium 365 project which raised over $80
million dollars. A hearty congratulations to both
brothers who have brought honor and prestige to
“the Old Lady” and serve as great roles models for
us all.

To read more about the event celebrating their
achievement, please read the Spring 2017 issue of The Shield magazine.


